
 
Friends of Capitola Branch Library -   
A Chapter of the Friends of Santa Cruz Public Libraries 
 
Background:    
The Friends of Capitola Branch Library Chapter was approved by the Board of 
the Friends of Santa Cruz Public Libraries on February 19, 2016.  A steering 
committee was formed to start up the Capitola Friends organization. It is 
comprised of Barbara Gorson (Interim President) and members Gayle Ortiz, Toni 
Campbell and Stephanie Harlan. 
 
First Meeting:       Saturday, April 2nd at 11:00 am 

Community Room at Capitola City Hall  
 
Everyone who is a Capitola Branch Library supporter is invited to attend the 
meeting and to join the Capitola Library Friends. We welcome supporters from 
Capitola, Soquel, Live Oak and any other jurisdiction in the library system. 
 
We will be discussing activities to support the funding, planning and construction 
of our new permanent library.  
 
Mission Statement: 
 
The mission of the Friends of Capitola Branch Library is to: 

 Fundraise to provide financial assistance for Capitola Library needs not 
covered in operational or capital budgets; 

 Advocate for the Capitola Library; 

 Support innovative and excellent Capitola Library programs and services; 

 Provide opportunities for volunteer service at the Capitola Branch. 

 
Contact us:  capitolafriendschapter@fscpl.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/CapitolaLibraryFriends/ 

https://www.facebook.com/CapitolaLibraryFriends/

